
Substance Abuse Treatment Contract 

The United States Probation and Pretrial Services Office in the District of Idaho is announcing the
opening of its substance abuse treatment contract for bid in Ada and Canyon Counties.  To be eligible,
the contractor must be able to provide substance abuse treatment services in both Ada and Canyon
Counties, meet technical merits, and submit the lowest bid.  A Request for Proposal can be obtained by
contacting the Drug and Alcohol Treatment Specialist for the District of Idaho, Levi
Wullenwaber, at levi_wullenwaber@idp.uscourts.gov or (208) 665-6891

All Requests for Proposals must be submitted no later than September 23, 2016
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